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Our Mission

The mission of the Southern

Nevada Chapter of the International

Code Council is to support its
stakeholders in the creation and
maintenance of a safe built
environment,

June 6th, 2023

Cindy Davis, Chair

ICC Nominating Committee
c/o Will Coffman
International Code Council
900 Montclair Road
Birmingham, AL 35213

Subject: Support for David Spencer, CBO for ICC Vice President

Greetings, Ms. Davis;

The Southern Nevada Chapter of the International Code Council is pleased to
endorse David Spencer, CBO for the position of Vice President of the board of
directors of the International Code Council.

Mr. Spencer has been actively involved in the construction industry for more than
30 years, beginning as a construction worker and contractor in the field, and
serving the last 20 years as a code professional.

Mr. Spencer has shown his commitment to the organization by service on a variety
of committees and the ICC board of directors, and we believe he will bring a
balanced and practical approach to his duties as Board Vice President,

He has received several prestigious awards in recognition of his commitment and
service, including the Washington State Code Official of the Year from the
Washington Association of Building Officials in 2015, and ICC Code of Honor
scholarships in 2011 and 2014-2016.

We believe Mr. Spencer’s background, experience and service will contribute
significantly to promote the International Code Council’s mission.

It is with great enthusiasm that we express our support for Mr, Spencer for the

position of Vice President of the International Code Council and request the
Nominating Committee nominate Mr. Stuart for this position.

Sincerely,

Matthew Brewer
SNICC President



